
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that pursuant to the provisions of Section 67-6509 Idaho 

Code, a public hearing will be conducted by the Planning and Zoning Commission on the 

26
th

 day of February 2018 at City Hall at 5:30 P.M. on the matter of granting a rezone in 

accordance with the application submitted by Bonita Perreault, requesting the property 

located at 515 W North Street, Grangeville, Idaho 83530 (Gville-Sherwin’s, Block D, Lot 

10 and west 18’ Lot 11) be rezoned from Residential Zone A to Commercial Zone C in 

accordance with the Grangeville Comprehensive Plan.  The property is situated on the 

north side of said street between North Idaho Ave and North A Street.  All persons 

interested and citizens shall be given opportunity to be heard. 

Dated this 2
nd

 day of February 2018. 

 

      _______________________ 

      Tonya Kennedy – City Clerk 

 

Publish:  February 7, 2018 

                


